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                 “Opere et Veritate”  1 John  3,18 

Brothers, 

Can you believe we are less than a month away 

from 2014!   With that said, December is a busy 

month for our Council. 
 
We get the ball rolling on Friday night (set-up) 

and Saturday morning with “Desserts with Santa.”  

This is our most popular event with the parish  

after the fish fry and pumpkin patch, and is      

certainly the most popular with the kids.  John 

Buchholz, Bruce Malinoff and Joe Cavallaro are 

already telling me this will be the biggest and best 

Desserts with Santa yet!  If you have not yet signed

-up to volunteer, please zip John an email at 

jkbuch@aol.com.  Greg Crnkovich tells me the 

role of Santa is already spoken for! 
 
Saturday, December 14th is the Christmas Party 

at the Social Hall (following the 5PM Mass).  

We’re still undecided on whether the event will be 

catered (with a small cost to attendees), or if we’ll 

go back to a pot-luck dinner with the Council   

providing turkeys and hams.  I am in need of    

volunteers for set-up; please zip me an email if you 

are available. 
 
On Sunday, December 15th following the 5 PM 

Mass is the annual “Lighting of the Crèche.”    

We will need a few hands for set-up on Saturday 

morning, as well as to serve hot apple cider as we 

join the All Saints’ Choir in song.   Again, zip me 

an email if you are available. 
 
The weekend of December 14-15 also marks our 

Monastery Fudge Sale, as we help the Monks with 

their annual fundraiser.  We’ll be selling fudge 

following every Mass.  Contact Gene Gannon at 

gene.gannon@prudential.com to volunteer. 
 
I want to thank everyone who helped out this past 

Saturday with Monsignor Marren’s Christmas 

Party.  I especially want to thank Dominic Pal-

ermo, Adam Drost and Michael Palicia, who went 

above and beyond in helping with set-up.   Anyone 

for a second cup of the Monsignor’s Irish Coffee? 
 
The following is a short excerpt from Father 

Robert Barron’s website Word on Fire.   I always 

find Fr. Barron’s thoughts fascinating, and 

thought you would appreciate them. 

 

“As by now everyone in the world knows, Pope 

Francis offered a lengthy and wide-ranging inter-

view to the editor of Civilta Cattolica, which was 

subsequently published in sixteen Jesuit-sponsored 

journals from a variety of countries.  
 
As we’ve come to expect practically anytime that this 

Pope speaks, the interview has provoked a media 

frenzy. To judge by the headlines in The New York 

Times and on CNN, the Catholic Church is in the 

midst of a moral and doctrinal revolution, led by a 

maverick Pope bent on dragging the old institution 

into the modern world.  
 
I might recommend that everyone take a deep breath 

and prayerfully (or at least thoughtfully) read what 

Pope Francis actually said. For what he actually 

said is beautiful, lyrical, spirit-filled, and in its own 

distinctive way, revolutionary.  

The first question to which the Pope responded in 

this interview as simple: “Who is Jorge Mario     

Bergoglio (his given name)?” After a substantial 

pause, he said, “a sinner whom the Lord has looked 

upon.” At the heart of the matter, at the core of the 

“Catholic thing,” is this encounter between us sin-

ners and the God of amazing grace. Long before we 

get to social teaching, to debates about birth control 

and abortion, to adjudicating questions about homo-

sexual activity, to disputes about liturgy, etc., we 

have the graced moment when sinners are accepted, 

even though they are unacceptable.  
 
Pope Francis aptly illustrated his observation by 

drawing attention to Caravaggio’s masterpiece, 

“The Conversion of St. Matthew,” which depicts the 

instant when Matthew, a thoroughly self-absorbed 

and materialistic man, found himself looked upon by 

Christ’s merciful gaze. Because of that look,       

Matthew utterly changed, 

becoming first a disciple, 

then a missionary, and 

finally a martyr.” 

 

Vivat Jesus, 

Bob Fiscella 

Grand Knight, All 

Saints Council 11402 

mailto:Jkbuch@aol.com
mailto:gene.gannon@prudential.com
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Newest Council Members and Progressions 

On November 20th, All Saints Council took advantage of the combined 1st/2nd degree exem-

plifications offered every month by the Atlanta 660 council on Buford Highway on the third 

Wednesday of each month.  Jeff Ducote, Dick Marklein, Ky Phanhsavath, and John Priede 

took advantage of the opportunity to join the Order and advance to 2nd degree that night. 

Several observers from All Saints were on hand to offer their encouragement to the four. 
 
John Priede and Ky Phanhsavath had served as team members of the recent Christ Renews 

His Parish (CRHP) retreat held on Nov. 9/10 and decided to join the cadre of knights that 

formed the large majority of the attendees of that retreat.  
 
Jeff Ducote is one of the Eagle Scout sons of our brother Richard Ducote. Dick Marklein is an 

independent professional recruited by Brother Len Dorrien.  
 
Ted Davis and Jim Masak became 3rd degree members in past months and had not yet been 

so acknowledged in the newsletter. Congratulations to all ! 
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          Jeff Ducote                   Dick Marklein         Ky Phanhsavath 

        John Priede                      Ted Davis                    Jim Masak 
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Sir Knight Paul J. Reale Passes 

Grand Knight Bob Fiscella introduces magician 

Paul Reale and his assistant at a children’s magic 

show in McGivney Hall on August 17, 2010.  His 

show was a big hit with both the kids and the adults. 

Council member 
Sir Knight 

WW II Navy Veteran 
War hero 

VFW member 
Amateur magician 

Sandy Springs founder 
Honor guard member 

Acolyte member 
Professional Engineer 

Vineyard owner 
Husband 63 years 

Father, grandfather 
Great grandfather 

 

A life well-lived 

Rest in Peace 
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“Desserts with Santa”- Sat. Dec. 7th 
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On Saturday, December 7, our 

Council will celebrate our 18th  

“Desserts With Santa” Party in the 

Activities Building (GYM) from 

9:30 AM until Noon.  Its open to 

all families of the parish, including  

friends and neighbors, so we 

should have a great crowd.  This 

year we will have all the favorite 

activities such as:  Balloon Man, 

Face Painting, Humongous Craft 

Area, Christmas Carols, lots of 

goodies to eat and drink, and of course a chance to get a picture with SANTA.   
 
Again this year we will be helping the Dunwoody Police with 

their Christmas collection of unwrapped Toys/Games.  Any 

child bringing in a new UNWRAPPED  toy or game will  

receive their photo with Santa FREE. 
 
We are proud to sponsor this event and enjoy seeing the  

happiness of the children AND adults that attend. 
 
How can YOU help make this a success? 

 

1. Remember those goodies I mentioned. Well, Santa can’t 

bring them all, so we are asking YOU for donations of cookies or drinks (2-liter 

      bottles) .  We would like to have more “Home Made” goodies, if possible - but will                 

appreciate “store-bought” as well .  You can bring them to 

the Social Hall Friday night, December 6th (Set Up) or early 

Saturday Morning, December 7th.  
 
2. Make plans to attend with your children and/or grand-

children.  Only $6.00 per family plus another donation of 

$3.00 for a picture with Santa (FREE with a donated Toy/

Game).  

 

3. We need YOU to help us staff the various activities during 

the party.  If you can help on Friday Night (Set-Up) or Sat-

urday, please contact John Buchholz at 770-458-5670 or  

jkbuch@aol.com . We’ll have sign-up sheets at the Novem-

ber 5th council meeting. 

 
Please find some way to help so we can ensure that the kids 

have a great start to the Christmas season - and hopefully 

you will be filled with the KofC Spirit of Christmas as well. 

mailto:jkbuch@aol.com
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Shining Armor Awards All Around  
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Council Benevolence/Charity/Service 
 

Preparing Desserts with Santa Children Party 12/7. 

Preparing Council Christmas Party 12/14. 

Preparing for Conyers Monastery Fudge Sale. 

Provided beverage services for Monsignor’s Party. 

Provided honor guard for All Saints Confirmation. 

Knight-run Parish Pumpkin Patch Event concluded. 

Sent $500 to Father Anthony Eshun parish in Ghana. 

Stanley Wasowski requested. 

Donated $1,000 to the Friends of Disabled Adults and 

Children (FODOC) . Doc Malone requested. 

Provided food services for All Saints Fall Festival 

Annual $1,000 donation to Birthright Atlanta. 

Sponsored Oktoberfest Picnic for Knights and friends 

Sponsor/Provide Drivers for I-Care senior medical 

transport to and from appointments. 

Sponsoring four diocesan seminarians for 2014. 

Our acolyte teams served at all parish funerals. 
 

Mark McMullen Awards Council a Star 
Georgia State Council current State Secretary Mark McMullen 

attended the 10:30 Mass on Sunday November 10th and 

awarded the All Saints Council and Bob Fiscella the coveted 

Star Council Award for fraternal year 2012-2013. That Mass is 

the most heavily-attended and a great deal of our parishioners 

got to see the presentation. 
 
The award plaque is the latest in a string of Star Awards 

granted to All Saints by the Georgia State Council for fulfilling 

the membership and insurance 

quotas established by the award 

criteria. It will proudly be 

mounted on the back wall of 

McGivney Hall along with all 

the many others. 
 
Secretary McMullen is positioned next in line to become the 

new State Deputy when the current two-year terms of the  

officers are completed and upward rotation takes place. He  

is well known to our council via his connections as a John 

Carroll University alum who attends their local functions 

along with our four Carroll alums-- John Barranco, Dave 

Webster, Tim Lamb, and Lou Hlad. Deceased brother Jerry 

Cicero was also a Carroll Alumnus. 
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 Brother Chris Carr Spurs Georgia Business 

Our Brother Chris Carr continues garnering headlines as the new head of the Georgia 

Department of Economic Development. Georgia continues attracting major businesses 

to relocate in Georgia.  
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This award is probably the most difficult KofC award to attain.  
 
The honoree must be at least 68 years of age, since membership must begin at a minimum 

of 18 years. He must have paid his dues for 50 years without fail and been active without a 

service break --- through job changes, residence moves, periods of military service,  lean 

times, sickness, and who knows what. 
 
Ernie has done all that and has been a Grand Knight more than once (All Saints included), 

been the Faithful Navigator of a fourth degree Assembly, been a District Deputy, has 

started new councils, been a member of ceremonial exemplification teams,  been an honor 

guard, been an honor guard commander, been an acolyte, been a committee chairman, has 

been to just about every event our council and his former councils have attempted. (He 

lacks only two miracles to be canonized a saint.) 
 
Only Tom Burleigh and Ernie have gotten this award from our council thus far. 
 
We wish him only happiness in every moment he has left on this earth and we thank the 

Lord for his service and example. 

Ernie Spencer is a Knight for 50 Years !! 

Ernie Spencer (left) accepts the special commendation from PGK Lou Hlad 
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1st/2nd Combined Degrees - Wednesday, Dec. 18th - Atlanta Council 660 at 2620 Buford Hwy, 

Atlanta 30324.  1st degree at 7 PM, register 6 PM and 2nd degree starts about 8:30 PM.  

Register 7:45 PM. RSVP to Gordon Calley at  660RSVP@comcast.net. Those needing only 2nd 

degree should preferably come as observers for 1st degree and then   participate as candidates 

for 2nd degree. Coat and tie for pictures. 
 
3rd Degree - Sat. Dec 14th - Our Lady of the Assumption (OLA)- Moylan Hall, 1350 Hearst 

Drive, Atlanta 30319 at 10 AM. Register by 9:30 AM. Coat and tie for pictures. Meal after pic-

tures. 
 
1st Degree  at All Saints McGivney Hall --- none in December. 
 
3rd Degree - Saturday February 8th, 2014 - All Saints Social Hall, 10 AM. Details to be           

announced. 
 
4th Degree - Saturday, April 12, 2014 - location to be announced. Full black tuxedo required 

for the ceremony. 

Note: Go to website gakofc.org for complete exemplification schedule (under “Events”). 

Upcoming Exemplification Opportunities 

Jim Masak Wins $100 Annuity 

Brother Jim Masak had his name pulled from among those first year brothers attending the  

November meeting.  He received a $100 KofC annuity account and now counts as an insurance 

member.  New members have a good statistical chance to win an annuity at every meeting. 
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Christ Renews His Parish (CRHP) Completes 
The just-completed men’s CRHP retreat on November 9/10 looked like a monthly Knight’s 

Council meeting. Just about every man attending was a brother. With our 440 members, we 

should be able to staff even more of these in the future. 

 

The retreat was very worthwhile and is highly recommended for all brothers. 

 

Brothers Attending                                                Brothers Presenting 

John Foley                                                              John Stowell 

Mark Ashby                                                            Richard Ducote 

Ron Hedin                                                               Bryan St. Romain 

Vince Annaloro                                                       David Emery 

Bill Camden                                                            Jason Miller 

Tom King                                                                 Scott Cohen 

John Buchholz                                                         Mark Yanta 

Noel Dore                                                                 Ralph O’Connor 

Mark Foster                                                             John Priede 

Ed Trainor                                                                Monsignor Hugh Marren 

Dennis Crean                                                            Deacon Paul Doppel 

Cliff Phillips                                                                 

Bernie Marino 

Pat Fahey                                                                  Confessors 

Lou Hlad                                                                   Fr. Dan McCormick 

Jason Toomer                                                            Fr. Dan Rocagzewski 

John Knight                                                              Fr. Joseph Peek 

Matt Allen 

Mario Commito 

Gray Plunkett 

Michael Gregory 

Neil Kocina (inactive 3rd degree) 

 

 

Joining the Knights as a result of the retreat 

Jeffrey Ducote                                                            Ky Phanhsavath 

 

 

Only two or three additional men attended who were not Knights. 

You should be very proud of the influence and visibility of our  

council in the daily life of the parish. Please plan to attend the next 

men’s CRHP Retreat. 
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You are never too young or too old to consider purchasing life insurance. If you 

have a financial need for coverage, or will in the future, a permanent life insurance 

policy can be just the thing you need.  

When you are young and presumably healthy, coverage will be very inexpensive 

when compared to purchasing the same policies when you are older.  

If you’ve put off purchasing coverage, or you realize that you may need           

additional insurance, the Order may still be able to help you, even if other        

companies cannot. In fact, in 2012, the issue age of our permanent life insurance 

products was extended to age 80. Naturally, your health, and whether or not you 

smoke, will be taken into consideration, so underwriting standards for risk and 

age apply. 

This change came in response to a question I’ve heard before: “My wife and I 

are almost 80, do the Knights offer anything to take care of our final expenses?” 

And it can also help the members who thought they were “too old” to attain our 

coverage. 

This extension of our coverage ages allows me to help members I couldn’t help 

before. I look forward to discussing coverage with you.  

John Knight, FICF, KofC Field Agent   Cell: (404) 569-5265    

Email: john.knight@kofc.org 
11 

Our council Insurance Field 
Agent, Sir Knight John 
Knight, has put together 

some great tips to consider 
monthly on the importance of 

proper insurance coverage.  
 

Following is this month’s    
insurance topic to ponder. 

KofC insurance is sold only  
to brothers and their  

families at great rates. 

December Tip -- “Think You are Too Old for Coverage? Think Again 

“Knight to Knight” Corner 

Today’s up to you.        

I’ll help with the future. 
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December Birthdays 
Clifford Leach                  1st 

Dennis Mackin                 1st 

Shane Patilla                    1st 

Fr. Dan McCormick       2nd 

Ralph Stinson                  2nd 

Franz Brucks                   3rd 

Keeffe McSweeney          3rd 

John Valentine                 3rd 

Randy Compton              4th 

Fr. Daniel Ketter             4th 

Jim Snoddy                      4th 

Vimal Matthew                5th 

Walt Banasik                   7th 

Pat Casey, Sr.                 10th 

John-noel Pennachi       11th 

Carl Stryker                   11th 

John Warren                  12th 

Marty Benson                 13th 

Michael Gannon             13th 

Dean Haertel                   13th 

Jim Rainsford                 14th 

Stu Brady                        15th 

Nestor Montero              16th 

Jack Kill                          18th                

Ryan Malone                  18th 

Duane Neil                      19th 

Stephen Kapusta            20th 

John Beadles                   23rd 

Bill Luckert                     23rd 

Doug Birkbeck                25th 

Noel Dore                         25th 

Dave Riedinger               26th 

Bill Scully                         26th 

Scott Woods                     27th 

Matt Dewhurst                28th 

Greg Garneau                  28th 

Msgr. Donald Kiernan    28th 

Benny Mastrogiovanni    28th 

Tyson Yirak                      29th 

   Council Significant Dates 
December Wedding Anniversaries 

      Date                                                                 Years 

         25th    Bill & Betty O’Brien                            64 

         27th    Ron & Roxanne Hedin                        55 

         24th    Andy & Peggy Diaz                             53 

         27th    George & Jo Ann Doyle                      53 

           1st    Ted & Annette Davis                           51 

         14th    Rod & Kathleen Austin                      45 

           1st    Joe & Dolores Mitchell                        40 

         21st    Michael & Katrina Smith                    38 

         23rd   Rob & Susan Swanson                         27 

         28th    Steven & Julie Neri                              22 

         30th    Rick & Janet McCully                         18 

           4th    Joseph & Kathleen Seconder              14 

         27th    Cyril & Molly Montabert                    10 

         13th    Paul & Clara Tolusso                           10 

         16th    Ryan & Rachel Leurck                          7 

         30th    Ned & Melissa Winsor                           7 

         20th   Tyson & Barbara Yirak                          3 

12 
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 44 Deceased Brother Knights of All Saints Council 11402 
                                                               Charles F. Mahony        2/20/2011     Paul G. Horan                    6/02/2005       

Paul J. Reale                   11/10/2013     Gerald A. Cicero           1/05/2011     Edwin L. Woerner              5/21/2005       

James L. Mammoser        8/03/2013     David B. Moeller         5/09/2010     Thomas J. Byrne, Jr            1/13/2005     

Tom E. Mix                      6/13/2013     Francis G. Welter     12/19/2009      James J. McCabe              10/22/2004       

Edward J. Qualters           3/19/2013     Owen K. McCabe       8/16/2009      Robert J. Lescher                5/17/2003 

Marcus Carroll                 3/12/2013     William G. Lehman      4/16/2009      Brad M. Scranton             5/14/2003     

Edward J. Pavlik            1/13/2013     Robert L. Morell          4/29/2008      Phillip A. Haluska             12/18/2002 

George L. Cajigal, Sr.        1/8/2013     Gordon G. Hurt            3/03/2008      Joseph A. Miller                12/2/2002 

Michael A. Klimshuk     7/08/2012     John A. O’Shea             1/27/2008     James R. Fraser                9/21/2002 

Edward P. Koss              12/20/2011    Thomas  M. Scherrer     4/10/2007     Kenneth E. Smith              6/02/2000 

Lloyd Addison               11/25/2011     Richard Steiner           3/17/2006      Elias M. Mualem                3/27/2000 

John W. Lynch II           6/21/2011     Sal De Pace                  1/16/2006      John W. Lynch III          12/15/1999 
Warren P. Vicknair       6/21/2011     Anthony C Ardagna  12/28/2005     Ronald S. Kurtzer             12/12/1999 

Walter J. Bieszak             4/17/2011     Jerome E. Travers      7/29/2005      Kenneth C. McIntosh        11/25/1998 

Joseph J. Wittman            3/09/2011     John P. Stojka               7/21/2005     William J. Batdorf             3/23/1998                

Founding Members of All Saints Council on July 4, 1994 are shown in Bold  

 

 

Our Council Intentions and Remembrances 
       Ailing Brothers Monthly Prayers: 
      Frank Murphy     Dennis Canaglia 
     Jack Klapka            Nestor Montero       
 Benny Mastrogiovanni    Andy Diaz 
    George Swartz         Jean-Paul Roy 
      George Doyle          Joe Cavallaro            
     Dennis Crean         Al Alberghini 
   John Pepitone            Bill Camden 
   Frank Paolozzi          David Guy 
    Rick Sisko                Dave Jeanson 

        Ailing Brother Ongoing Prayers 
   William O’Connor             Don del Guercio 
   John Nuzzulo     Matt Dewhurst 
  Franz Brucks      Fr. Joseph Peek               

Our Seminarians/ Missionaries 
Brian Baker   Anthony Almeter   Jack Knight 
Matt Dalrymple  Missionary Gray Plunkett  

 Our Beloved Clergy 

Archbishop Wilton D. Gregory 
Aux. Atlanta Bishop Luis R. Zarama  
Aux. Atlanta Bishop David P. Talley 
Abbot Francis Michael Stiteler 
Monsignor R. Donald Kiernan, P.A. 
Monsignor Hugh M. Marren 
Father William T. Hao    Father Joseph Peek 
Father Daniel  J. McCormick 
Father Daniel Rogaczewski 
Father Michael U. Onykuru 
Father William F. Rowland, S.M. 
Father Bryan Small     Father Daniel Ketter 
Father David Daly, LC    Father Brian Kerr 
Father Peter Khuong Huynh, LC 
Father Joseph Khang Huyuh, LC 
Father Anthony Eshun, Ghana 
Deacon Ray Egan      Deacon William Garrett  
Deacon Ed Krise            Deacon Paul Doppel 
Deacon Ken Melvin    Brother John Klein, LC 
Brother Alfred Stephen, MOP 
 

Our Beloved Widows 
Margaret Welter   Grace Mahoney   Rita Mix 
Ellie Pavlik   Nancy Moeller   Eleanor Lynch 
Marion Reale    

Prayers for Sick/Distressed Friends and Loved Ones 
Jon Bird’s wife, Yoshii 
John Brach’s son-in-law, Mike Spinello 
Tom Burleigh’s niece 
Dave Davis’ mother, Esther, 96 
Conrad Fischer’s wife, Sue 
Mark Foster’s uncles, Warren Foster & Wilmer Himeline 
James Foy’s wife, Mary Lou Holt 
Dave Guy’s sick relatives 
Matt James’ father-in-law, James Shanni 
David Jeanson’s wife, Pat 
Al Kosek’s wife, Sylvia 
Charles Lynch’s sister, Rea Queen 
Mario Marin’s brother-in-law,  Fernando Matheus 
Mario Marin’s niece, Andrea Carolina Zamora 
Fr. Dan McCormick’s sister, Jane 
Paul Mudge’s friends and relations 
Bill O’Brien’s grandson, Isaac Del Valle 
Shane Patilla’s aunt, Mary Cronin in Ireland 
Kent Polzin’s wife, Jennifer 
Fred Quintan’s son, Ethan 
John Seggerson’s brother, Art 
Ernie Spencer’s Grandson, Garrett Pilcher 
Ralph Stinson’s nephew, Johnny Hood 
Richard Szyperski’s granddaughter, Jamie Thrash, 20 
George Tanguay’s daughter-in-law. Wendy 
Stan Wasowski’s mother, Florence 
Tom Wozniak’s aged mother  
Mark Yanta’s nephew, Nolan Goldklang 

Memento Languorem 

                   Memento Mori 
 
Brother E.J. Couvillion lost his brother-in-law, Russell Dias to a blood clot 
associated with his stage 4 cancer. Russell was the father of 5 and grandpar-
ent of several. Please pray for Russell and the family. 
 
Sir Knight Bennie Mastrogiovanni has lost his older sister, Giorgia, Mas-
trogiovanni, 79, in Turin, Italy after a long illness. He had just lost his 
younger brother, Tony, 62, about 40 days ago. Please pray for Bennie, wife 
Bridget, and the family to get through these very troubling times. 
 
Sir Knight Paul J. Reale, 89,  passed away on 11/10/2013 of a blood clot.  
His obituary is detailed in this newsletter.  His recent funeral honored him 
with 17 honor guards. 

Sir Knights are  

remembered 

upon death on 

Mass chalices 

given to new 

priests. 
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     Office                                        Officer                      Phone                            Email 
 

Grand Knight     Bob Fiscella                 404-644-5220        bobfiscella@gmail.com 

Deputy Grand Knight   Dean Trantow             678-296-6326        trantowd@aol.com 

Chancellor                              Bill Camden                 770-329-9945        billcamden@hoscs.com 

Chaplain    Rev. Msgr. Marren 770-393-3255     msgrmarren@allsaints.us 

Advocate    BJ Van Gundy 678-291-0805        bj@vangundy.net        

Warden                Pat Fahey                     770-447-8605        patrickfahey@bellsouth.net 

Recorder    Ed Trainor  770-396-7053     ejtrainor@aol.com 

Financial Secretary                    Dennis Caniglia 770-908-0484        adennisc@bellsouth.net   

Treasurer    Mario Commito 770-395-7723        mario@kw.com 

Lecturer    Bruce Malinoff             770-986-9362       bmalinoff@bellsouth.net  
Inside Guards    Edgar Pierson (lead)   770-390-0043        ednorma@comcast.net            

                             Bryan St. Romain        770-992-7262        bryanstro@gmail.com                         
Outside Guards   Mark Foster                 404-394-4537        markjfoster@yahoo.com 

                 Bill Schmitz                  770-451-6113        schmitz.bill@gmail.com  
Trustee Three-Year Term   Bob Mitchell                770-804- 8060       bobmitchellga@yahoo.com 

Trustee Two-Year Term            Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        swasowski@langlegal.com  

Trustee One-Year Term      Don Myers                    770-394-5192       dmyers2@aol.com 
 
District 7 Deputy     Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        swasowski@langlegal.com  

Insurance Field Agent    John Knight   770-936-0465      john.knight@kofc.org 

Musician                                    Mark Foster                 404-394-4537        markjfoster@yahoo.com 

Program Activity Director         Bill Luckert                770-640-5209        billuckert@aol.com                                                                                           
Activity Directors  
Acolytes    Norb Braza    770-393-8645        nlbraza@aol.com 

Bereavement                               Deacon Ray Egan          770-394-5643        dekeray@aol.com 

Church     Joe Kane                         770-394-0910        josephkane@bellsouth.net  

Community     Joe DeVita                      770-451-5224        joe@linuxgeneral.com        

Council     Dave Richardson            770-283-9709       dm.richardson@comcast.net                                                                                                                                                             

Family Life                 Bruce Malinoff               770-986-9362        bmalinoff@bellsouth.net 

Membership                                Bill Camden                    770-329-9945        billcamden@hoscs.com 

Pro-Life    John Gannon                  770-394-4223         johnjgannon@comcast.net 

Vocations    Jim Mammoser    770-451-1753         xmammoser@inbox.com 

Youth      Bryan Kler                      770-457-5537         bryankler@comcast.net                 

Dunwoody Volunteer Co-ord  Jim Maloney                   770-394-7895         jimarn@bellsouth.net                                

Communications & Feedback 
Website Editor                  Gert Kampfer     770-698-8269         kofc11402@bellsouth.net 

Newsletter Editor/Publicity  Lou Hlad     770-394-6327         louhlad@bellsouth.net 

Parish Pastoral Board Rep       John Francis                    770-394-6008        ejohnfrancis@gmail.com 

If you should miss one of our CallingPost voicemails or wish 

a repeat,  dial  1-800-925-7443. Then enter the 10-digit    

Public Group ID (PGID) 128-432-9444 (no dashes) to     

identify our sending organization and hear it again.  Never miss a  
message again 

All Saints Council 11402  (http://kc11402.org) 
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Monsignor  
Hugh Marren 

    Council Photo Journal at   http://kofc11402.shutterfly.com 

Jamaica Mission,/Supreme Convention,/Church Directory Pictures/Fourth of 

July Parade/ Low Country Boil/ High School Senior Cookout/ Soap Box Derby/  
 

Watters Assembly web site at www.kc2688.com. Watters Assembly 

Photo Journal at http://watters.shutterfly.com featuring WW II 
 Dinner, Social Dinners, Honor Flight to Washington DC Monument. 
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December 
 Council Mtg 

 
Officers 6 PM 

7 PM Rosary 

7:30 Mtg 

4th Degree  
Meeting 

St. Andrew 
 

6:15 Rosary 

6:30 Dinner 

7:30 Mtg 

 

20 

All Saints 

Christmas 

Party 

6 PM to 10 

PM 

6 

22 

8 

  

Desserts 

with Santa  

Family 

Party 

9:30 -Noon 

   

Combined 
1st/2nd 
Degree 

Ceremonies 
Atlanta 660 

Buford 
Highway 

 

      Sun          Mon          Tues          Wed           Thur            Fri              Sat         


